
 
Fox Hills Country Club 
2005 Country Club Drive 
Paragould, AR 72450 
870-236-7847 
foxhillscc@gmail.com 
 

February,  2022 
 

 
Next Fox Hills Board meeting 
is set for February 17th, 2022. 
 
 
We have made it another 
month through winter, and 
good golfing weather is right 
around the corner. 
 
 
Also, don’t forget that cart 
sheds are due March 1st. They 
are past due April 1st with a 
late fee of $20.00 
 
 
Chris is getting all the leaks 
out on the course repaired, 
and is getting the dead trees 
cut. The tree by 4 green in 
the creek needs to be cut as 
well as cleaning the pond on 
6. 
 
 
Chris got the soil samples 
back and put lime on the 
greens. He is doing all he can 
to get the greens back for this 
season. 

 
 
Having good greens to putt on 
is the top priority at this time 
and we look forward to being 
able to do so this season. 
Thank you to all the members 
for your patience. 
 
 
 
“The more I practice the 
luckier I get.” – Gary Player 
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